
INVITATION 
To the Screening of An Unfinished Journey, November 13th 2024

We are thrilled to invite you to a special screening of An Unfinished Journey, a moving film that
follows the lives of four Afghan women leaders—former parliamentarians, ministers, and
journalists—who, forced into exile after the Taliban’s return to power in 2021, continue to

champion the rights of Afghan women from afar. With their homeland under siege and hard-won
progress dismantled, these courageous women bear witness to the deprivation of Afghan

women’s basic rights, including education, work, and social participation. Despite their distance
and the loss of formal influence, they are redefining their fight for a free and just Afghanistan,

demonstrating resilience and dedication that inspire and demand our attention.
 

Join us for this powerful evening as we reflect together on these vital issues and explore
pathways for solidarity and action.

We look forward to your presence in this meaningful conversation.
 

Please RSVP to rsmyth@iamaneh.ch by November 13th to confirm your attendance.

Location:
Fonction Cinéma

Maison des Arts du Grütli
Rue du Général-Dufour 16

1211 Genève

6:15 - 7:45 PM

FESTIVAL 
            FEMMES 

IAMANEH Switzerland is a development organization that is committed
to improving sexual and reproductive rights and health, as well as
reducing gender-based violence. To raise public awareness about the
situation of women, we have been organizing a film festival in Basel
since 2016, and starting this year, in Geneva. www.iamaneh.ch

Screening of An Unfinished Journey

7:50-20:30 PM The screening is followed by a discussion with Nargis Nehan, former
acting Minister in Afghanistan, Negina Yari, civil society activist and
expert in education and peace, and Sandrine Giroud, President of the
Geneva Bar Association. Discussion moderated by Sarah Noble, Head
of Global Engagement at Caux Initiatives of Change Foundation.


